
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sixth Form Open Evening – Monday 21 January 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Students, 
 
On behalf of the Headmaster I would like to invite you to our sixth form open evening on 
Monday 21 January 2019 at 6.30pm. There will be opportunities to meet staff and students, 
to get a feel for our sixth form, and to find out about the many curricular and extra-
curricular activities available. 
 
The evening will be divided into two main components. The event will commence at 6.30pm 
with presentations in the main hall by the Headmaster, Head of Sixth Form and current sixth 
form students. Following this from 7.15pm until 8.45pm there will be a series of 
presentations from individual departments for each subject area, and the chance to ask 
questions and to learn about the courses on offer. 
 
Mrs Griffiths, Sixth Form Co-ordinator, will be available in the Sixth Form Centre from 
7.15pm to answer any questions about the application process and sixth form life. Mr Fell, 
Head of Sixth Form, staff from the sixth form team and our Careers Advisor will also be 
available to answer any questions you may have about the sixth form. The Headmaster and 
members of SLT will also be available for questions throughout the evening. 
 
The schedule for the open evening is included and in order to assist with your planning of 
summer holidays, please note that all prospective sixth form students must attend the 
induction days on 24-25 June 2019. A full sixth form prospectus and further information 
about life in the sixth form can be found on the website. It is advised that students should 
plan an individual programme of visits to departments in order to derive maximum benefit 
from the evening, room locations will be issued on the evening. The closing date for 
applications is Monday 4 February 2019. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the open evening, if you have any questions please do not 
hesitate to contact Mrs Griffiths at griffithse@ripongrammar.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr T Fell 
Head of Sixth Form 



 
Ripon Grammar School Sixth Form Open Evening – 21 January 2019 
 
 
 
6.30pm – 7.00pm Presentations in the school hall 
 
7.15pm – 8.45pm Academic subject presentations and extra-curricular opportunities 
  
7.15pm – 8.45pm Senior members of staff will be available in the school hall & Sixth Form Centre to 

answer any questions throughout the evening. 
 
 There will be an opportunity to speak with our Careers Advisor who will be in the 

Sixth Form Centre. 
 
 Mrs Griffiths, Sixth Form Co-ordinator, will be in the Sixth Form Centre to answer any 

questions about the applications process and life in the sixth form. 
 
 The Parent’s Association will provide refreshments 
 
 
 
 
 
Key Dates 
 
Monday 21 January 2019 Open Evening 
 
Monday 4 February 2019 Closing date for all applications 
 
Mid March 2019 External applicants informed of decisions 
 
April 2019 RGS students informed of decisions 
 
24 – 25 June 2019 Sixth Form Induction Programme 
 
Thursday 22 August 2019 GCSE results released 
 
Tuesday 3 September 2019 Autumn terms begins 
 
 
 
 
 


